Filed: 10/10/2024 4:08:38 PM WEQC

Cherie Douglass



Dear Wyoming Department o...



Done

Dear Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality,

I am writing to let you know how much I support your efforts to develop new rules under Wyoming's air quality standards and regulations aimed at reducing harmful methane emissions from oil and gas operations.

These new regulations are crucial not only for protecting our environment but also for promoting cost-effective technologies that prevent waste. By doing so, we can make natural gas more economically competitive, especially as consumers increasingly demand cleaner energy sources.

The processes resulting from these regulations will help reduce harmful pollutants, such as volatile organic compounds, which are known to cause respiratory damage and exacerbate poor air quality. As someone with asthma, I am particularly concerned about the air we breathe. Improved air quality will have a direct positive impact on the health of individuals like myself who face respiratory challenges.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Wyoming DEQ's Air Quality Division for considering my comment and for your ongoing commitment to fostering cleaner air for all Wyoming residents.

Sincerely, Cherie Douglass

